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I support HB 2004 because we as citizens deserve to have each of our choices 

honored and used. We should no longer be in a two-party monopoly, each person 

should get to vote for what party they actually want, without worrying about always 

losing. Please vote yes on ranked choice voting, it makes voting better and more 

accessible for everyone. 


